
From: Boyd, Richard  
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2004 7:52 PM 
To: Yedinak, Lynne 
Cc: Boyd, Richard 
Subject: RE: Please Review 
 
Hi Lynne – In follow-up to our discussion during the product review today, I have 
no comments on these changes.  
Thank you, 
Richard 
 
From: Yedinak, Lynne  
Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2004 9:35 AM 
To: Boyd, Richard 
Subject: Please Review 
 
Richard, 
 
Please review the attached proposed ES changes for Peanut Butter, A-A-20328 and Mayonnaise, 
Salad Dressing, and Tartar Sauce, A-A-20140B. 
 
Please let me know if you have any comments or changes by July 15th. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  Have a great day. 
 

Lynne 


